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Docket No. 50-271

Mr. Warren P. Murphy

Senior Vice President, Operations

Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Corporation
RD §, Box 169

Ferry Road

Brattleboro, Vermont 05301

Dear Mr. Murphy:
SUBJECT: INSPECTION REPCRT NO. 50-271/92-13

This letter refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. Suresh K. Chaudhary of
this office on June 1-5, 1992, at Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station, Vernc. and
Vermont Yankee Power Corporation office in Brattleboro, Vermont. Our inspector reviewed
matters important to the health and safety of the pubiic including engineering and technical
support to th~ facility. The results of this inspection were discussed with Mr. D. Reid and
his staff at the conclusion of the inspection, and subsequent telephone calls on June 19 and
July 7, 1992.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the NRC Region I inspection report
which is enclosed with this letter. Within these areas, the inspection cor.sisted of selective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel, and
observations by the inspectors.

Overall, the inspection verified that the engineering and technical support activities at the
plant were accomplished satisfactorily.

No response to this letter is required, and your cooperation *~ith us i~ this matter is
appreciated.
sincerely,

Original Signed By:
Clifford J. Anderson

Clifford Anderson, Acting Chief
Fngineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: NRC Inspection Report No. 50-271/92-13
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Region 1 Docket Room (with concurrences and [FS Forms)
DRS/EB SALP Coordinator

1. Linville, DRP
E. Kelly, DRP

H. Eichenholz, SRI - Vermont Yankee (w/concurrences and IFS Forms)
N. Perry, SRI - Yankee Rowe
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W. Butler, NRR
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